CATERPILLAR

Seattle District

Suite 350

3535 Factoria Blvd. SE
Bellevue, Washington 98006

July 30, 2008

Craig McGree
Evoilution, LLC

1200 Gough St. Apt 11F
San Francisco CA 94109

Dear Craig,

Caterpillar's standard engine warranty is limited to defects in material or workmanship of
Caterpillar products found during the warranty period.

While the use of aftermarket attachments, accessory items or parts not sold or approved
by Caterpillar does not void the warranty as such, the warranty statement makes clear that
Caterpillar is not responsible for any failures resulting from such attachments, accessory
items, or parts.

The bypass oil filtration systems noted in your correspondence have not been approved
by Caterpillar and thus Caterpillar would not be responsible for any failures resulting

from such items.

Engine Sales Manager

David G. Bradshaw
Seattle District
425-562-9659

Copy: Seth C. Prager
Senior Corporate Counsel
Legal Services Division
Caterpillar Inc.
AC 6105



